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On October 21, 2023, we organized a 1-Day Workshop for some Children of the blessed families which 

was held in our Peace Embassy in Harare. 

 

Second-generation children are born because of True Parents and Heavenly Parent's love and blessing, 

and they are the ones whom we should care about and nurture deeply. That is why our aim for this 

workshop was to express and convey True Mother's heart so they know where they are coming from and 

what they should concentrate on. Without knowing who we are, we do not know where to go and what to 

do and we end up wasting heavenly Parent time and blessing. 

 

True Mother's expectation is that all the second generation understand their position, know who they are, 

and grow in the way they can fulfill their responsibilities to realize True Parents' dream and become 

future heavenly soldiers who will take True Parent's foundation to the generations to come. They really 

need to grow feeling responsible for the God's providence in every level human life on earth. 

 

Going through simple Divine Principle lectures in a way they could understand, we can see how deeply 

God was trying to teach and elevate human beings throughout history. In the meantime, the workshop 

was an opportunity for them to congregate, play together, and experience sibling love. 

 

We thank our cheon-eui-won Rev. Bakary Camara, our Grand Papa, for his support and initiative. 

 

 

 


